
 

Good news! 

We can now invite members from Group 2 to start launch preparation. 

First of all, and as long as your boat is dry docked, you can only come to the Club by invitation.  See below a list of the 

second invitations.  In accordance with established practices, your boat will only be launched once you Club account is 

current. 

Indeed if the name of your boat is included in the following list you can as of now access the Club’s grounds and start 

working on your boats.   

As we still need to follow distancing protocols, we maintain the gates locked at all times. To access the grounds you 

must follow these procedures: 

. You must obtain an appointment from the office before you come; 

. Once arrived, and to gain access, you need to phone the office. They will open the gate for you, either the East Gate 

(Duggan side) or the West Gate (Pool side). 

Please advise David Fleet once your preparation work is done. Our rough estimate to start Group 2’s launch schedule is 

June 10th.  

Group 2: 

Windshadow, Outrageous, Calliope, Annabel, Vol au Vent, La Villaine, Elixir, Windjammer, Slowdancer, Borean, Mon 

Plaisir, Seal Cove, Moana, Coture, Katie Anne, Sailfreaks, Youssef, Aquavit, Shadowfax, TNT Kiss, Redline, Driftaway, 

Helix, 3 Dolphins, Matricia, Sanctuary, Flying Low, Lanakai, Le Bentley, High on Life, Zorba, Kalahasi, Syriloup, Summer 

Office, Fretless, Odin, Onleave, Rising Phoenix, Veloce, Resolute 

 

 


